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5™ May, 2020

Regarding Text Books

Dear Parents,
Greetings from South City I

We are glad to inform you that all the books are bein

relaxation in movement, our book distributor Mr. Kundu, has managed to come to school with
his team taking carieaﬂf;?safety and sanitation. They are organizing the books and keeping the
sets ready. Stuc informed in the next few days about the
schedule to co books from school in a systematic manner. Other parents will also be
getting the books, once we get proper permission from the police, as we are working on the
book distribution,

Let’s hope for fheéxb‘est_!x

Stay Safe. Stay Hé’rh’e. o

Warm regards,

John
Principal
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